
 

11 June 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PICNIC DAYS 
Monday 14 June 21 for Years 3 and 4  and 
Tuesday 15 June 21 for Years 5 and 6 
 
For our picnic days next week, could every child please: 
 

 Have sun screen applied at home in the morning and send some to school with your child so they 
can top up themselves 

 Wear a hat 

 Bring a bottle of water (not glass) 

 Bring a picnic blanket, mat or rug to sit on, if you have one 

 Wear full PE kit 
 
All pupils must have a packed lunch for their picnic day.  This can either be brought from home or be 
ordered from The Pantry on 0208 813 7040.  Any pupil can order from The Pantry.  Please see their 
flyer on the next page.   
 
Due to Covid-19 restrictions unfortunately parents are not invited to this event however we will 
update our website with photographs of the days, by the end of next week.  
 
  



 


